
The Filmmakers for Future Groups provide a platform for interested people to exchange ideas
about sustainability in the film industry.

The registration process is simple. Go to groups.fm4f.org, enter your email address in the
registration form and check your inbox. To ensure that the groups remain a place for professional
filmmakers, we will review your registration and activate your account within a few minutes to a
few days.
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The Groups use a concept called Spaces to categories posts depending on their topic. You can
think of them as groups like on certain other social networks. 

To see a list of all available spaces, press the Directory button in the navigation bar. 

Then choose Spaces in the directory menu.

You will see a list of the available spaces. You can follow them to see only the public posts of a
space (e.g. important announcements) or join the discussions by clicking on a space and pressing
Become a member.

 

The Filmmakers for Future Groups platform uses the open source social network kit HumHub. It is
published under the GNU Affero General Public License (version 3) licence and its source code can
be viewed on GitHub.
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